
From: Judy Perry <djcjcp5@gmail.com>  
Sent: Saturday, July 26, 2025 6:33 AM 
To: Abbett, Marian L. (ECY) <MABB461@ECY.WA.GOV> 
Subject: SL5 

 

 

Rayonier cleanup should have been declared a superfund years ago.  It needs to be 
completely cleaned up so it can be safely used by the public.  Please support SL5. 

Thanks for your consideration. 

Judy Perry 
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